
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter is finally here! We have made it through another term at Fen Rivers. And what a term it has been! 

We finally welcomed everyone back into school after Covid lockdown was eased and school resumed as 

normal. Let’s keep everything crossed that was it! 

Staff have been working really hard to produce an amazing 

tour of the Academy for you. You can take a look here (it is 

on the website too!) We are celebrating how amazing our 

school is! #teamfen 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Prk-WGRo33g 
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               In Motional we have been doing some Easter crafts before we have our Easter break.  

          There was lots of communication between peers during this. Spring is definitely on its way!  

 

 

 

 

Year 7s have been studying the features of settlements in geography. They learnt how settlements are 

formed and the function of a settlement. Then they got to design their own! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Forest Schools this week Nicola did an Easter egg hunt. There was also hot chocolate and biscuits. A 

great day was had! 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Have a great Easter and see you all again on 12th April.  

 

        Happy Easter from Everyone at 

                                 The Fen Rivers Academy. 

 

 

 

 

 


